
Addendum 2 was reviewed by two groups, which will use the 
Performing Arts Center: Dennis Whipple of Great Theater, St Cloud and 
Ann Johnson of Starz Dance Studio, Becker.  Both support the policy and 
said the policy was appropriate.  I have received no input regarding 
Addendum 1.  I recommend adopting Policy 902 Addendums 1 and 
2. 
 


